
April Student Trustee Board Report 

CSLIT General Assembly: 

 

On February 27, the Student Trustees had 

the chance to introduce themselves to the General 

Assembly made up of various TCDSB high school students. This was a great opportunity for 

students to meet the candidates and network with them. Student Trustee Elections will be 

happening on April 24 at the next CSLIT meeting. 

 

Upcoming Events: 

The Student Trustees Rhea Carlisle and Joel Ndongmi had the opportunity to meet with Vanessa 

Pinto, Nick D’Avella and Frank Pio to organize an Indigenous Education Week for elementary 

and high school students. This would consist of a student-crafted indigenous history package with 

conferences here at the Catholic Education Centre for elementary and high school students.  

Ideally, this will help TCDSB students gain a greater appreciation for Indigenous culture.  

 

The Student Trustees are also looking into implementing a forum, separate from the CSLIT 

General Assemblies, solely for the purpose of giving students a way to express their concerns 

about their school community and resources, due to the concerns students expressed at our annual 

Presidents’ Council earlier this school year.  

 


